
 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 

Lowestoft Gull Wing Scheduled Maintenance  

– Marine Closure 

UTC ☐ BST ☒ 

Mariners and Port-Users are advised that scheduled maintenance works will take place on 

Lowestoft Gull Wing bridge on: - 

7th May 2025 – between 1800hrs to 0600hrs – This is a marine closure of the bridge only. 

The bridge will be open to vehicles and pedestrians. 

During this marine closure there will be no small boat openings or commercial lifts 

Please contact Lowestoft Port Control, VHF Ch14, Tel. 01502 572286 (Option 3) if further 

information is required. 

 

Divisional Harbour Master East Anglia 

06 May 2025 
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